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10th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Your child will be given their academic report to bring home on Monday 16th December 2024 in Form Time.  This 
will detail their current working at grade in Year 10 or their stages of excellence in Year 7, 8 and 9 towards their 
targets, their attitude to learning and their attendance. All our students have sat reading tests to ascertain their 
reading age, this is now included in their report. This age should be in line with current age, if not please 
encourage independent reading and the use of Reading Plus below. 
 
I would like to remind parents that all students have login details to the following learning platforms free of 
charge to support independent study and homework. 
 
Please email individual subject teacher if there are issues with login details. 
 
www.classcharts.com – details merits, behaviour overview, timetables and corrections. All parents must have 
access to this. 
 
www.languagenut.com  – Spanish and French grammar, phonics and vocabulary practice. 
 
www.readingplus.co.uk  – English reading practice and fluency (all students should complete a minimum of 1 hour 
per week as homework in year 7,8,9). 
 
www.mathswatch.co.uk  - online lessons of Maths tuition, along with expert videos, quizzes and exam resources. 
 
www.kayscience.com - online lessons of science tuition, along with expert videos, quizzes and exam resources. 
 
Do visit our website under ‘curriculum’ to see what your child will be studying or has studied in each subject. Each 
area has an individual page with further useful websites to support home learning. 
 
We want to enable our families to support their child to secure excellent outcomes, every lesson, every day is a 
stepping stone to success. Using the curriculum maps to identify content and then the above websites to learn, 
practice and revise will support home and independent learning.  
 
I look forward to seeing the increase in completion rates for our students with your support.  Our Parent Evenings 
are detailed on our website and the next academic report will be released in the summer term. 
 
If you have any further suggestions on how we can support our families and student learning, please do get in 
touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms V Creedon 
Deputy Headteacher 
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